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Friday 7th January 2022
RE: Yr. 5 Residential Visit to Arthog Revised Date: Monday 28th November – Friday 2nd December 2022

Dear Parents,

 

Thank you for all the support shown towards our decision to allow Year 6 to attend the Year 5 March, Arthog week. I am writing to you regarding the revised dates and the revised payment schedule.
The visit is booked to take place from Monday 28th November to Friday 2nd December 2022. During the visit the children will be taking part in a range of activities which will include, canoeing, rock climbing, orienteering, gorge walking and mountaineering amongst others. THIS HAS NOT AND WILL NOT CHANGE FROM THE MARCH PROGRAMME.
The cost of the week will still be £270.
Please find the ORIGINAL payment schedule below which will help to spread the costs of the trip.
By Friday 22nd October 
 

 - 
£70 (This will confirm your child’s place)

By Friday 26th November

 -
£70
By Friday 28th January


 - 
£70
By Friday 18th February 


 - 
£60
Now the date has been changed – we have put a new payment schedule in place, please see below.

1st Payment /Deposit   

- £70 (confirming you child’s place/already paid in the Autumn)

By Friday 18th February 

- £70 

By Friday 8th April 

- £70

By Friday 24th June 

- £60

If you would like to reduce or spread payments out further this will be possible, however this needs to be confirmed by myself, Mrs Stanley and Mrs M.

Please note, a late first payment/deposit may result in your child not being assigned a place.
Unfortunately we cannot assign any new places to children and the residential remains full – however if children do not require a place and or drop out, places will be assigned to children on the waiting list – Mrs Stanley has already started making such list.
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I will arrange an information session for early Autumn Term 2022.
Yours sincerely,
B.T Moody

